
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2021-91 
October 21, 2020 

 

 

TO:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Resolution – Interlocal Agreement to Provide Bulk Potable Water During Times 

of Emergency / City of Fort Lauderdale 

 

 

Pursuant to your e-mail of October 21, 2020, I have prepared and attached the following form 

Ordinance: 
 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE 

CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING 

AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO 

EXECUTE AN INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN 

THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND THE CITY OF 

FORT LAUDERDALE TO PROVIDE BULK POTABLE 

WATER DURING TIMES OF EMERGENCY; PROVIDING 

AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

Please let me know if I may be of additional assistance. 

 

 

 

              

      MARK E. BERMAN 
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l:cor/util/2021-91 

 

Attachment 


